Dear LAU community,
It is my pleasure to invite you to the dedication ceremony of the Jawdat R, Haidar Memorial Study Room which is held
on the occasion of the 5" anniversary of the late poet’s passing away. The ceremony will take place on Tuesday,

December 6, 2011, at 6:00 pm at the Riyad Nassar Library on the Beirut campus.

| lock forward to welcoming you all.

With my best wishes,
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Joseph G. Jabbra, Ph.D,
President
Lebanese American University



